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Hello Everyone 
I hope you all en-

joyed some sun and 

different experiences 

over half term. 
Owls have returned 

to school  very moti-

vated and ready to 

learn and particularly 

keen to socialise 

with their peers. 
I captured a few 

shots of this during 

Tuesday!  
I am fascinated at 

how Owls return to 

school and just pick 

up where they left 

off! 
Lots of great feeding 

and drinking tasks 

continuing and use of 

the ipads to request 

more and make 

choices. 

Well done Owls! 
Looking forward to a 

Summer term of 

sharing more joys! 
The cinema date is 

fixed for June 29th 

and we are planning 

a whole school visit 

to Longleat but that 

date is yet to be con-

firmedé more later! 

 
Have a great week 

end! 

 
Janine and Owls staff 

team. 

 

 
Every picture 

tells a story! 
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Great opportunities 

to socialise this week 

as some pupils move 

towards each other 

to engage each other. 

Everyone 

made and ate 

the biscuits! 


